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AGENDA 
JUNE 17, 2009 

 
To all persons deemed interested or affected by the Town of Barnstable’s Hyannis Main Street Waterfront 
Historic District Commission Ordinance under Chapter 112, Article III of the Code of the Town of 
Barnstable, you are hereby notified that a hearing will be held at Town Hall, 367 Main Street, Hyannis, MA 
Selectmen’s Conference Room, 2nd Floor 7:00 P.M. on Wednesday, June 17, 2009 
 
Members:  George Jessop, Chairman, Barbara Flinn, Marina Atsalis, Joe Cotellessa, Dave Colombo, Joe 
Dunn, Dave Dumont  Alternate Members:  William Cronin, Meaghann Kenney, Paul Arnold 
 
Approval of Minutes 
Approval of Minutes of June 03, 2009 
 
Continued Business 
 
Modification to Previously Approved Certificate of Appropriateness 
Egg & I Restaurant, 521 Main Street, Hyannis, MA    Map 308, Parcel 096 
Represented by Ralph Crossen 
Review of Planter Placement 
(Continued from May 20, 2009 & June 3, 2009) 
 
New Business 
 
Certificate of Appropriateness 
Seaside Pub on Main, LLC, 615 Main Street, Hyannis, MA  Map 308, Parcel 120-00N 
Represented Uy Phu 
Outside Dining Barrier/Railing 
 
Certificate of Appropriateness 
Renaissance Development Trust, 209 Main Street, Hyannis, MA Map 327, Parcel 151 
Represented by James M. Burke 
Exterior Alterations 
 
Certificate of Appropriateness 
Heritage House Hotel, 259 Main Street, Hyannis, MA  Map 327, Parcel 127 
Represented by Peter F. Martino 
New Signage 
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Informal 
 
 
 
Public Comment 
 
 

Please note that the committee may act on items in a different order than they appear on this agenda. 
Also, if it so votes, the committee may go into Executive Session 

Plans and information may be viewed at Town Offices, Growth Management Regulatory Review Function,  
200 Main Street, Hyannis, MA  
George Jessop, Chairman 


